
14th January 2019 

To: Parents of Children in Nursery to Year 11 

Dear Parents 

Information Sessions for Parents 

On Wednesday 30th January, we will be hosting a number of information sessions for parents on the following very 

important topics: 

4pm   NSPCC Online Safety 

5pm   Mental Health First Aid 

5:15pm   Girls on Board 

The final session, Girls on Board, is an approach to supporting girls with friendship issues. This will last until 

approximately 5:45pm.  

The sessions will be held in the Senior School Hall; please arrive a few minutes before the start of the session so 

that we can make a prompt start.  These meetings are just for parents; children can stay in our After School Club, 

for no charge, if you are attending the meetings. 

Please indicate on the slip below if you will be attending and return to Form Teachers by Monday 21st January.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs V Wright 

Head of Junior School 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________  Class: ____________ 

Please circle as appropriate: 

I/we will/will not be attending the above meetings on Wednesday 30th January 2019. 

Name/s of those attending: 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like my child to stay in After School Club       Yes/No 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________________  Date: _____________ 

Please return to your child’s Form Teacher by Monday 21st January 2019 



 


